
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TO:  Williamson County Commissioner’s Court 
   

FROM: Bobby Gutierrez, Constable Pct.3  
 

DATE: July 21, 2009  
 

SUBJECT: Confirmation of Deputy Appointment 
 

 
Pursuant to LGC 86.011, I respectfully request your confirmation to the appointment of 
James Ward as Deputy Constable Precinct 3.  
 
James Ward successfully completed an extensive selection process and background 
investigation. He is filling a vacant position held open for over five (5) months to ensure 
we selected an experienced, well qualified and high caliber individual to serve 
Williamson County law enforcement. 
 
Prior to his police service, James Ward served our country honorably in the Marine 
Corp from1994 through 1998. He worked in the private sector for a few years after 
leaving the military. His police experience originally began in the Dallas area at the City 
of The Colony. He served six (6) years at The Colony advancing through the ranks in 
the patrol division and investigations as a detective. He recently moved to Williamson 
County for family reasons. He is held in high regard by his previous agencies and 
comes highly recommended. 
 
Your confirmation of James Ward as an appointed Precinct 3 Deputy Constable will 
help provide the previously approved resources to serve our community.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Bobby Gutierrez, Constable Precinct 3 

OFFICE OF CONSTABLE 
Bobby Gutierrez 

Williamson County Precinct 3 

 

MEMORANDUM 


